
SEHS SLT Minutes 
4.5.2022 

 
The meeting commenced at 8:16am in the Media Center. 
 
Copies of the March meeting minutes were emailed, reviewed and approved.  
 
Old Business  
A registration update was provided letting SLT know that department chairs were given course 
tallies on Monday, April 4. They should consult with their department members to draft a matrix 
for submission to Seagraves no later than April 14.  

New Business  
SLT entered a lengthy discussion about the Learning Hub and concerns about students who 
attend. Cook and Tasich provided clarification but SLT did request the following: 

• Learning Hub gather teacher feedback before planning for the 2022-23 school year. 
• Provide bullet points to the staff explaining the purpose of the Learning Hub for students 

who are struggling  
• Accept teacher concerns when students are not working in the class but want to attend the 

Learning Hub 

CTE asked for an update about the bell schedule for the 2022-23 school year. As of April 5, high 
school start times will still be 9:25-4:25. It was also noted that school were not alerted to their 
official start times for this school year until August but as information is released, it will be shared 
with the staff.  

SLT received concerns about students out of class without notes especially during lunch. SLT was 
asked to remind their department members that all students are required to have a note/hall pass 
to leave class and students should not be in the halls the 1st or last 10 minutes of each block.  

At the March meeting, Seagraves shared our 2022-23 student projection as 1298. With this 
projection, we now know our core allotment will remain the same so we will not lose or gain any 
teaching positions. Our school budget will allow for the hire of a full-time social worker.  

Parent and Student Questions / Announcements 
None. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 9:00am. 
 
The next meeting will be May 3 at 8:15am in the Media Center.  
 


